
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice to Competitors 
2019-07-19-1 

 

Expired Safety Audits 
 

 

Australian Sailing Safety Audits completed for the 2018-2019 season expired 

on June 30, 2019.  For all MHYC Category 7 Inshore races between July 1 and 

August 31, 2019, complete Safety Audits forms for 2018-2019 will be accepted.  

Responsibility remains with the boat owner to ensure that the yacht continues 

to comply with the Safety Category requirements, that all safety equipment is 

compliant and in serviceable condition, and that the yacht is currently 

registered and insured. 

 

 

 

David Staley 

MHYC Sailing manager 

19 July 2019 at 1745hrs 


